
 

 

 

11 March 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers 

To celebrate St Patrick’s Day on Tuesday 17th March 2020 children can wear non 

uniform in colours of the Irish Flag for a donation of £1.00  

ST PATRICK’S DAY – TUESDAY 17th MARCH 2020 

To celebrate St George’s Day on Thursday 23rd April 2020 children can wear non 

uniform in colours of the English Flag for a donation of £1.00  

ST GEORGE’S DAY - THURSDAY 23rd APRIL 2020 
 

All donations will go towards school funds.  Thank you. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Louise Jones   

Executive Head 

 


